
Accessibility statement for Echoes App 

This accessibility statement applies to Echoes App. 

This App is run by King’s College London. We want as many people 
as possible to be able to use this mobile app. For example, that 
means we’ve made the text as simple as possible to understand.  

We nevertheless don’t have yet the resources to release the app in 
Android, and it is only available in OS.  

If you need information on this mobile App in a different format, or you 
find any accessibility issues we can improve, you may contact us at 
echoes@kcl.ac.uk. We’ll consider your request and get back to you in 
14 days.  

Enforcement procedure: The Equality and Human Rights 
Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector 
Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility 
Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility regulations’). If you’re not happy 
with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory 
and Support Service (EASS). 

 


